
Thank you for supporting RegionReady.ca

The COVID-19 outbreak is placing unprecedented demand on so many hospitals across the country, including those 
you rely on here at home. Though the Canadian government has extended extra funding to help diagnose and treat 
those requiring urgent care, your further financial support is needed to allow a quick response to crucial needs.

Thanks to your contribution to the joint fund, Waterloo Region hospitals will be prepared to respond consistently and 
effectively to the needs of your family, friends and neighbours who require medical care during this time of crisis.

You have our assurance that your donation will be disbursed to the areas of greatest need in the region to support the 
purchase of equipment, beds and supplies urgently required at this critical time.

Thank you, and please take care.

Lisa Short
Executive Director
Cambridge Memorial Hospital Foundation
lshort@cmh.org

Paul Mclntyre Royston
President & CEO
Grand River Hospital 
Foundation
pmr@grhf.ca

Susan Dusick
President & CEO
St. Mary's Hospital Foundation
sdusick@supportstmarys.ca

P.S. If you have any questions, please contact Grand River Hospital Foundation at 519-749-4205 or email 
info@grhf.ca
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